
Cuban foreign minister affirms
the country will continue
promoting world peace and
multilateralism

Havana, December 26 (RHC)-- Cuban Foreign Minister Bruno Rodríguez said the country will continue
promoting and defending world peace and multilateralism in 2019.  In a message posted on his twitter
account, Rodríguez said: in 2019, #Cuba will continue its defense of #peace, multilateralism and
sovereign equity of all states.

Minister Bruno Rodríguez also confirmed Cuba's participation in the 18th Summit of the Movement of
Non-Aligned Countries (NAM), set for April in Baku, Azerbaiyan.

He underscored that the 25th session of the Conference of the Parties (COP 25) to the UNFCCC is
expected to take place from November 11-22 2019. 
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